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JAN 101991

Docket No. 50-440

The Cleveland Electric Illuminating
Company

ATTil: !1r. Ilichael D. Lyster
Vice President

fluclear - Perry
10 Center Road
Perry , OH 44081

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated December 14, 1990, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the violations which we brought to your attention
in our letter dated tiovember 14, 1990. Based on discussions with your staff on
January 8,1991, your staff agreed to clarify some of the statements in your
llovember 14, 1990 letter and stated that this clarification would be transmitted
to us by January 22, 1991.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.
.

Sincerely,

UCINA.L SIGNED DY T. O. t/MTW:
c

T, 0,llartin, Director-
Division of Reactor Safety-

See Attached Distribution
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JAN 181991

Docket No. 50-440

The Cleveland Electric Illuminating
Company

ATTN: Mr. Michael D. Lyster
Vice President

Nuclear - Perry
10 Center Road

-Perry, OH 44081

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated December 14, 1990, informing us of-the steps
you have taken to correct the violations which we brought to your attention
;in our letter dated November 14, 1990. Based on discussions with your staff on
January 8,1991, your staff agreed to clarify some of the statements in your
November 14,.1990 letter,-and this clarification would be transmitted to us by

_ January 22, 1991.

WeJappreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Cn!;ML SIGNil BY T. O, F ::J

\

T. O. Martin, Director
Division vf Reactor Safety

See Attached Distribution
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The Cleveland Electric illuminatin9 2 J/W 1 f D01
i Company

Distribution

cc: F. R. Stead, Director,Ituclear
Support Department

R. A. Stratman, General Manager,
Perry fluclear Power Plant

R. A. Newkirk, llanager,
Licensing and Compliance Section

S. F. Kensicki, Director, Perry
fluclear Engineering Dept.

H. Ray Caldwell, General
Superintendent fluclear Operations

cc w/ltr dated 11/14/90:
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
OC/LFDCB
Resident inspector, Rlli
Terry J. Lodge, Esq.
James W. Harris, State of Ohio
Robert E. Owen, Ohio

Department of Health
A. Grandjean, State of Ohio,

Public utilities Commission
Clinton SRI
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